






Voting in favor: Dale G Anderson, Seth Church, Joey Crum, Paula H䌵鐀　







Final R



 
Regent Selimi thanked UAF for hosting the meeting and said she has officially traveled to all three universities and
enjoyed the Festival of Native Arts event.
 
Regent Crum stated the board should write a letter of support for Regent Selimi and her nomination for the Truman
Scholarship.
 
Regent Jepsen said it was a good meeting.
 
Regent Perdue said there was good dialogue during both days of the meetings and ɂᄀ  ՠM meerd ɂᄀR聑jÄ g֣
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McKenzie Polsak, Fairbanks, shared her opposition to master’s students who will graduate in summer 2024 having to
wait until Spring 2025 to walk in commencement and stated it is a disservice to military and foreign exchange
students.
 
Jiovanna Wilde, Fairbanks, stated support for the Troth Yeddha’ Indigenous Center and shared her experience with
University of Alaska Fairbanks (UAF) Rural Student Services department.
 
Brooke Arnett, Bethel, stated support for opening the Kuskokwim Campus dorms.
 
Brayden Nicholetts, UAF hockey team member, thanked Chair Seekins and the board for its support.
 
Emily Moorhead, Fairbanks, shared her opposition to master’s students who will graduate in summer 2024 having to
wait until Spring 2025 to walk in commencement; stated it is one of life’s biggest accomplishments and is an
important milestone for first-generation students and asked the board to change the policy.
 
TJ Lloyd, UAF hockey. ey


